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Dr. S

Bogdazigi University

Dept. of Management Information
Systems

Hisar Campus

34342 — Bebek/Istanbul, Turkey

In Brno, January 15", 2014

Invitation Letter for Dr. NN

On behalf of the Department of Telecommunications at Brno University of

Technology, Czech Republic, | am pleased to invite Dr.

from the

Department of Management information Systems at Bogazigi University to
take part in the Erasmus Staff Mobility for Teaching for the period During The
duration of your visit our University is between 1-12 September, 2014.

We are looking forward to your visit.

Sincerely,

Uatav
munikael
&L

Head of the Dept. of Telecommunications



University Institute of Structural
of Ljubljana Engineering, Earthquake
Facul Engineering and Construction
T

Jamova 2
1000 Ljubljana, Slovenia
telephone

Prof. A

Bogazici University
Istanbul
Turkey

Ljubljana, 9. September 2014

Re: Your visit to University of Ljubljana

Dear Prof i

I am pleased to invite you as Visiting Professor at the Institute for Structural
Engineering, Earthquake Engineering Construction IT (IKPIR), Faculty of Civil and
Geodetic Engineering, University of Ljubljana, from September 15" to Sep‘cemberj.oSl
2014, in the framework of the FErasmus teaching program - Academic Year
2013/2014.

Our Institute will take advantage from your visit thanks to your activities, which will

consist of:
a) lectures for PhD students of the doctoral school of Civil Engineering for a total

amount of i § haurg 4

b) discussing the possibility of setting up future joint projects on Lifeline and/or
and Industrial Projects;

c¢) exchange of information about on-going research projects at KOERI and
University of Ljubljana and student exchange programs.
IKPIR, which is a part of the Faculty of Civil and Geodetic Engineering will support
your teaching and research activities by giving you a proper space and all necessary
facilities in order to make your stay as fruitful and comfortable as possible.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Prof. AR

Looking forward to meet you in Ljubljana,

Yours sincerely,

Professor N

Head of the Institute

e-mail: ot



